
TORRANCE HERALD

too

"PARKAY" HALF PRICE 
OFFER!

BUY 1 PKG. AT REGULAR PRICE.

RECEIVE SECOND POUND AT

HALF PRICE!

2^39'
CASE SWAYNE gfl 4fe

CHILI BEANSjQ
2Vi CAN   ̂ r 

N.B.C. SODA jgfe. JBK

CRACKERS 93
1 LB. BOX IM^^ 

DIXIE WAFFLE and PANCAKE

SYRUP    
WESSON OIL ""SiS s" 

TUNA PIES

Manhattan Topper 

Brand

WIENERS
3 LB. BAG

$

pkg.

Reg. 29c 9 ea
3 29

25

KOPPER KETTLE 

PURE PEACH

PRESERVES

3

HORMEL - 3-Ox. A A A*

DEVILED MEAT
Kiro   Red   Blue or Gntn labl* 
IVi-lb. Jir

SYRUP
12-01. Size 4CI

BOSCO vv 
PUREX QT . \\l

1/2 (jq|. 2VC
BLEACH Gal. 49c

VENUS Bag AA4

COCONUT MUNCHEHS 09

MARCH OF DIMES
DURING THE BIG

POIIO ISN'T liCKEu YcT

1955 ushered in the Salk vaccine 
... too late for many thousands 
and even more who may b« 
stricken beforo the vaccine can 
betwidely used. 68,000 patients 
still need March of Dimes' as­ 
sistance. Money is needed for 
research and improvement of 
vaccines and surgical technique, 
training of polio scientists and 
teams of experts that will keep 
iron lung patients from becom­ 
ing the forgotten people of to­ 
morrow. NO, polio is not licked.

The values in our "Give 'n Save" 
Sale are available to you when 
accompanied by a contribution 
of any size. Give generously and 
save here!

USDA Choice ajid Good Baby Beef 

BONELESS   RUMP or ROUND

ROASTS

69

HINCKLEY'S
THE SUPERMARKET WITH THE COUNTRY STORE FLAVOR

241st and NARBONNE, in Lomita 
OPEN 8 A.M. TO 10 P.M. ... ' ' 

PHONE DA 6-9964 llm" ri8hn '««rv«l.

SPECIALS
Thursday, Friday, SatOurday, 

January 12 13 -14
FRESH

GROUND BEEF
OR '

PORK SAUSAGE

27 Ib. J Jib. 

U.S.D.A. CHOICE AND GOOD BABY BEEF FULL CUT

EASTERN 

Small 1 to 3 Ib. Ave.

SPARE RIBS

35

Eastern Sliced

BACON
1 LB. CELLO PKO.

Ib.

JHATANAKA PRODUCE
GOOD BAKING or BOILING RUSSET

Potatoes
SWEET SPANISH

ONIONS
NEW CROP NILAND

Tomatoes
LARGE CALIFORNIA DELICIOUS

20
oz.
JAR

6 YR. OLD  86 PROOF STRAIGHT 

OLD SARATOGA

~~~ 4/5 3 TAX 
PLUS

FULL FIFTH

CHAMPAGNE 1
Si 98

COMPLETE 
WINE & LIQUOR 
DEPARTMENT!

ALL THE NATIONALLY 
FAMOUS BRANDS

COMPLETE SELECTIONS
OF ALL BRANDS OF

BEER

YOUR HELP BRINGS HOPE TO THE STRICKEN 
WHO MUST NOT NOW BE FORGOTTEN ...

- LOMITA -
South Arlington B«com»» Nirbonl 
al HINCKLIY'S In LOMITA


